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New Jersey January 13th, 2023 

 

Dear NJVACA members, all parents, children, and staff members that helped us in the New Year Fair 

2023, 

"Teamwork is the ability to work together toward a common vision. The ability to direct individual 

accomplishments toward organizational objectives. It is the fuel that allows common people to attain 

uncommon results." – Andrew Carnegie 

It was a great success at our New Year Fair last weekend.  We hope everyone had a great time with lasting 

memories.  We have been receiving numerous praises, congratulations, and thanks from the crowd 

during and after the event.  Those appreciations are for all of you for a job well done. 

We would like to thank all those individuals and departments: ancestral offerings, performing arts, 

decorations, fundraising, security, ticketing, all singers and musicians, dancers, directors, conductors, 

technical, photography and videography, and all caring parents who have been transporting the children 

for practices and made all those delicious meals for us. We also want to thank those individuals and their 

spouses, who helped selling drinks and foods as well as those who made and donated delicious 

Vietnamese dishes.  Also, thank you to those who helped us to transport and took care of the professional 

performers. 

We would like to thank the Buddhist temple members and the Catholic community members who helped 

us with the traditional decorations as well as selling foods and cultural items together with the 

restaurants and business owners during the Tet Fair.  We would like to thank all of you who came and 

joined us during the Tet Fair last weekend.  Your presence is the driving force for us to continue our work 

bringing our community together while preserving as well as promoting our Vietnamese culture and 

heritage.  Last but not least, our community really appreciates the grant from Middlesex County – New 

Jersey Council on the Arts which helped us partially offset the enormous cost incurred for this event.   

All our efforts have paid off with great success and you deserve all the praises and appreciations.  We 

thank you. 

We wish you a new year with great health, happiness, and prosperity. 

 

Sincerely, 

Hoang Nguyen, RPh 

NJVACA Chairman 
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